
Inquiry about Dual Enrollment Program 

Dear [Parent's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to inform you about the exciting 

opportunities available through our Dual Enrollment Program at [School/Institution Name]. This 

program allows eligible high school students to take college-level courses while still enrolled in 

high school. 

We believe that this program can significantly enhance your child's educational experience, 

providing them with the chance to earn college credits and gain exposure to a college 

environment. 

If you would like more information about the Dual Enrollment Program, including eligibility 

requirements, course offerings, and the application process, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

We would be happy to address any questions or concerns you may have. 

Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School/Institution Name] 

[Contact Information] 


